
Marin Knitters’ Guild  
Meeting Notes 

 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER 

Lisa is on vacation, so Nazee presided. 
 
2. NEW MEMBERS 

No new members present at the meeting. 
 
3. ANNOUNCMENTS 

Elaine managed to get us back to the Corte Madera Town Center 
Meeting Room starting in July 2023! Thank you, Elaine. 
Elaine and Christine went to the Town Center and paid the 
cleaning fee of $25 per month (Total of $75) for July, August and 
September. 
Elaine proposed that we use an old membership list and each one 
of us contact 3 members who have not joined us recently and let 
them know that we are back at the Town Center. 

 
4. OLD BUSINESS 

Fair Report: Exhibitor’s guide to 2023 Fair is available online 
since 3/31. It is $4 per entry limit 2 projects per person. The prize 
is $15 + ribbon. 

 
5. NEW BUSINESS 

Since we could not have our Christmas party at the Police Station 
(no food allowed), Nazee proposed that we have a potluck at the 
Town Center in July. Everyone agreed. 

 
6. TREASURERS REPORT 

We have $2312 in our account after paying for Corte Madera 
Town Center for 3 months. 

 
7. PROGRAMS 

Sandee’s workshop is rescheduled for May and maybe June. We 
had Sit and Knit instead. 

 
 


